NB! Announcements in the english version are machine translated and may contain errors. Only
notices in Estonian are authentic and have legal effect.

Notifications of hunting licences

Start of publication: 06.07.2004

The Environment Service of Ldanemaa, Ministry of the Environment, reports that it issued a licence to
THE TUUD HUNTERS Association (event No 80089267, Radio: Kyms, the Municipality of Hanila, 90102
the Baltic Sea) for the hunting of Tuud for a period of validity of up to 20.07.2014. The hunting area is
situated in the territory of the municipalities of Hanila and Lihula in the Baltic Sea. The permit to use the
hunting ground can be accessed by the Baltic environmental Service at Kiltsi tee 10, Haapsalu, tel. 472
4725



